
 
Monday 8.00am - 8.45am Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament  St Wulstan’s 
 

  9.00am  Holy Mass     St Wulstan’s 
   

  10.00am  Holy Mass (Adoration from 8.45am)   St Mary’s 
   
Tuesday 8.00am - 8.45am Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament  Our Lady and St Hubert’s 
   

  9.00am  Holy Mass     Our Lady and St Hubert’s 
    

  7.00pm  Holy Mass     St Mary’s 

   
Wednesday 10.00am  Holy Mass (Adoration from 8.45am)  St Mary’s  
   

  6.00pm  Votive Mass of St Joseph   St Wulstan’s 
 
Thursday 9.30am  St Wulstan’s School Mass - Year 3/4  St Wulstan’s  
   

  10.00am  Holy Mass     St Mary’s 
               
Friday  10.00am  Holy Mass (Adoration from 8.45am)  St Mary’s 
     followed by Confessions 

 

  5.30pm  Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament  St Wulstan’s 
     and Confessions, followed by 

 

  6.00pm  Holy Mass     St Wulstan’s 
     
Saturday 10.00am  Holy Mass     St Mary’s 
   

  4.00pm - 4.45pm Confessions     St Mary’s 
   

  5.00pm  Holy Mass (Sunday Vigil)   St Mary’s  
  
Sunday 9.00am  Holy Mass      Our Lady and St Hubert’s 
   

  9.30am  Holy Mass     St Mary’s 
 

  10.30am  Holy Mass      St Charles’ School 
   

  11.00am  Holy Mass      St Wulstan’s 

 

 

Parish Priest  Fr Ethelbert Arua ethelbert.arua@dioceseofsalford.org.uk 
Assistant Priest  Fr Stephen Adedeji stephen.adedeji@dioceseofsalford.org.uk 
Parish Administrator   Catherine Peet catherine.peet@dioceseofsalford.org.uk     

 

Parish Office, St Wulstan’s Presbytery, Rushton Street, Great Harwood, BB6 7JQ   
01254 884211    www.claytonrishtonharwood.org.uk 

The Roman Catholic Parishes of 
St Mary’s, Clayton-le-Moors  St Charles Borromeo, Rishton 

Our Lady and St Hubert’s with St Wulstan’s, Great Harwood 
 
 
 

11 May 2025            4th Sunday of Easter (C) 

As we celebrate Good Shepherd Sunday today, we invite you to join us in praying for priestly 
vocations to our diocese as we say:  
 

Heavenly Father, in the great love you have for your people, we ask you to inspire men in our 
diocese to respond to your call to priestly life. Mould their hearts, Lord, after the Sacred 
Heart of your Son, so that they may grow in love and serve with joy.  
Through Christ our Lord, Amen.  

 

Good Shepherd Sunday - Prayer for Vocations 



 

Mass Intentions received this week 

Mary Dignan - Anniversary 11 May 
David Kemp 
Special Intention 
Our Lady of Lourdes for successful operation 
Frank Holmes (2) 
Peter Slater 
Joyce Cockett RIP - Anniversary 20 May 

Thank you for your continued support and 
contributing to the upkeep of our parishes. 
Setting up a monthly standing order with your 
bank is the most convenient method of donating 
to your parish.  All of the details for each parish 
can be found on the parish website or please 
contact the Parish Office. 

 

Donating to our Parishes 

St. Mary’s will be starting a new 200 Club soon to 
raise funds for the church. 
 

The first draw will be on Saturday 24 May, with 
the final draw on Saturday 26 July. The draw will 
run for 10 weeks. Tickets are £1 per week (£10 in 
total) and there is a draw for a £25 prize each 
week at the end of the Saturday evening Mass.  
 

Tickets are on sale now. There will be more 
money prizes in the final draw – details later – as 
this is dependent upon the number of tickets 
sold. Thank you for your continued support and 
good luck to all those taking part. 

 

St Mary’s 200 Club 

 

CAFOD Family Fast Day Collections 

The recent CAFOD Family Fast Day collections 
held in our churches, amounted to £827.50.  
Thank you for your generosity. 

Would you like to join our present volunteers who 
take the bread and wine to the Priest at the 
Offertory during the 9.00am Sunday Mass? We 
welcome children, teenagers and adults to take 
turns with our current volunteers. For more 
information, please speak to one of our stewards 
after Mass.  

 

Our Lady and St Hubert’s Offertory 

On Saturday 17 May, our diocesan vocations team 
will be holding a "Come and See" event for anyone 
interested in learning more about the permanent 
diaconate. Whether you're discerning a possible 
vocation to this wonderful ministry, or would just 
like to learn more about the work of a permanent 
deacon and how that supports our parishes, our 
vocations team is on hand to help you discover 
more.  
 

Join us for our drop-in session at St Patrick's 
Church, Collyhurst, any time after 10.00am Mass 
and before 3.00pm. To find out more, please 
email diaconate@dioceseofsalford.org.uk  

 

“Come and See” Day for the  
Permanent Diaconate 

The Diocese of Salford's Pilgrimage Office is 
delighted to announce a prayerful pilgrimage to 
Our Lady’s shrine at Ladyewell, taking place on 
Saturday 28 June.  
 

Join us as we take up the Jubilee call to 
pilgrimage by visiting this beautiful shrine right 
on the doorstep of our diocese. For more 
information and to register, please visit https://
dioceseofsalford.org.uk/ladyewell-pilgrimage-
2025  

 

Diocesan Pilgrimage to Ladyewell 

 

Summer Retreats and Courses 

There are a number of summer retreats and 
courses taking place at the Christian Heritage 
Centre at Stonyhurst.  Please visit their website 
for information christianheritagecentre.com 

There will be a retiring collection this weekend, 
for the Ecclesiastical Education Fund, which funds 
the training of our priests and deacons. 

 

Ecclesiastical Education Fund Collection 

 

Pope Leo XIV 

Let us pray for Leo, our Pope. 
 

May the Lord protect him and grant him length of 
days. 
 

May the Lord be his shield and deliver him from 
all harm. 
 

May the Lord give him happiness and peace all 
the days of his life. 
 

Amen. 


